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FINAL DAY TO VOTE!
Help Channelkeeper Be the 2016 Santa

Barbara Triathlon Beneficiary

Today by midnight is your last
chance for Santa Barbara
Channelkeeper to become the
beneficiary of the 2016 Santa
Barbara Triathlon and win
$25,000!  
 
If you haven't already,
please share this email or
Channelkeeper's Facebook post
with anyone you know who
cares about clean water.    
  
$25,000 would make a huge
impact on
Channelkeeper's ongoing
efforts to protect and
restore the Santa Barbara Channel and its watersheds. You can help
with just one CLICK! 

Get Ready to Rein the Rain!

With predictions for a strong El Niño
this winter, take action to help
reduce stormwater runoff - the
number one source of water pollution
in our area - by keeping rainwater on
your property. Redirect it, slow it
down, capture it, and let it soak into
the soil in a rain garden, removing
pollutants in the process. Installing
rain barrels is another great way to
reduce runoff while also conserving
water. Channelkeeper is excited to
continue our partnership with
Figueroa Mountain Brewery to take
oak barrels used in the beer-making
process and convert them into rain
barrels, and then distribute them to
water-conscious citizens. Fig is donating more of these barrels, which
we will have available for sale for $100 later this fall, so email us to
reserve yours today!

Cruise Ships Return to Santa Barbara

You may have noticed that

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIVuDP8VVE0S_fPsvzmzYPv4hb1RW0XpueRJgmHImZK_UlHdJHg_RScRJcNiETl9e5HZYCIQVQXPeSYnIDEOGCa3EHzPZxLkoslVnBJU4rzIq&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIdO_211rmLoG94Ct84pmI9np2C6302uOYVAwNXk_AqeeDQ4BXnTuzfUIzJ8NrnUQ8_iDqf9OTeZtWhT2b_34sEGp4XL11-slRMl0VDFvt5TPBxVOcb-7bGt4vTHObcgbOQ==&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1101601482436&a=1122411489986&ea=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIYKcifVAnNEOfMs_B_rEx8xpyL1CV4OGfHXL-9LCMzuLb4ImA4kGktaswoOibqyXxtzD7v3D9_72qgxxp7acpn9I8HYRsaaODzW-peyCFoSxFE-3Roa4gsDSD_4ZXJVu85vb69TvNDJ5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIf76pgWfDz0HONPNAXyz6zp_miuSb3R7bJRUiW258_-c1b_OwkhlOYeWeO7UBgtT_SF8sbEy2uUZyYQaFQj9oHDUBxKEDcnvxEeD7Bg569Bn4E8lC3jlLgRz6FwPxTDQ5xSp4dpejohw&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIf76pgWfDz0Hg9uHzd8Xb--9hNCSxxYE87gA0F-PZXxDtygQ1PyUQ6Zg-GMRtuVIr6tqSs9aLDCJw5zpcsJtgV-bwRqTOG1qK7UQyAl1N29IOBbYXq2t6fsHSApuQEcBjCeqiGCooqYq&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIShhTBxxt3jCfPgzJutGtJjDTCp18Z0anCuKPQwrzeaKhRxJbFqqA_TrBKOCM0yuG16NFI-asCZtXMSVmjA0dcN_C065FYye1AWSqsI8Mm6-5vX67P3endN6fbNqDJJudro8Z6-_Xya8njmpsoXi6sJrFfn_7UpThvPbcvEt6vceheNrGQy6QObmHVeyj7LhILiKNOgKneCl&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIShhTBxxt3jCfPgzJutGtJjDTCp18Z0anCuKPQwrzeaKhRxJbFqqA_TrBKOCM0yuG16NFI-asCZtXMSVmjA0dcN_C065FYye1AWSqsI8Mm6-5vX67P3endN6fbNqDJJudro8Z6-_Xya8njmpsoXi6sJrFfn_7UpThvPbcvEt6vceheNrGQy6QObmHVeyj7LhILiKNOgKneCl&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIW03xz9LhllQET-Q4ATQbCQ4OSsz5FB9xU7BL0uZ0Mpv5sGfD62MKDU8Y56TMUhYVlAxxik5YNqBR34ogbQBO0EDXKTZooE-on-VzmmkAlZQgOCvWiqkp8363OK9F0-DKFBu2rRqFO_sZa_X1NUkQPX42P4lQYL8ARWpM0HOsRuLsk4LQfAAaK_5FSTInVrJzbxWtFGW854yiSzXiQJmEczBHbXIYDr4-jJydvSHIs7ilEKRcrI8TnQZVfLQ2p3o07yJX77-ZJEtZk2sCJ4gBgk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIShhTBxxt3jCfPgzJutGtJjDTCp18Z0anCuKPQwrzeaKhRxJbFqqA_TrBKOCM0yuG16NFI-asCZtXMSVmjA0dcN_C065FYye1AWSqsI8Mm6-5vX67P3endN6fbNqDJJudro8Z6-_Xya8njmpsoXi6sJrFfn_7UpThvPbcvEt6vceheNrGQy6QObmHVeyj7LhILiKNOgKneCl&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIShhTBxxt3jCfPgzJutGtJjDTCp18Z0anCuKPQwrzeaKhRxJbFqqA_TrBKOCM0yuG16NFI-asCZtXMSVmjA0dcN_C065FYye1AWSqsI8Mm6-5vX67P3endN6fbNqDJJudro8Z6-_Xya8njmpsoXi6sJrFfn_7UpThvPbcvEt6vceheNrGQy6QObmHVeyj7LhILiKNOgKneCl&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIT3aLM21yoRuZDD9PYjs9wvYPEDQUOYyDx0_mxrYOdRuf8euamDSS9p7qR0esGaqPMG1zsDGHvPaq6fJYS_v1H4ho2-fWSb7UOZgbDO98-VxPtDnsVWa7vWQGwZ-4UJ0Ag==&c=&ch=
mailto:penny@sbck.org
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Did You Know?

MPAs work!
  

In 2003, a network of
marine protected areas
(MPAs) was established

around the Channel
Islands. Considerable
research has already
established that MPAs
"increase the biomass,

abundance, diversity, and
size of marine species

living within their
borders." Now, a newly
published study shows

that fish populations are
also increasing outside of
MPAs, although only 27%

as rapidly as in the
protected areas. Check
out the full study here.

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 Download the Waterkeeper
Swim Guide app for real-

time water quality data at
local beaches

 
 

cruise ships have begun to
return to Santa Barbara. Our
city will host a total of fourteen
cruise ships from September
through late November.
Channelkeeper has resumed
our strategic monitoring of
these ships from our boat.  We
communicate with the ships as
they enter the no-discharge
zone 12 miles from shore. Thus
far, all of our communications
over marine radio with cruise

ship captains have been positive, and they appear to be well-informed
of the no-dumping regulations. Channelkeeper will continue to actively
monitor and engage cruise ships to serve as a reminder that the Santa
Barbara community cares deeply about the health of our marine
environment and to provide a watchful presence to deter any would-
be dumping from these floating cities into the Santa Barbara Channel.

Coastal Clean-up Day & Creek Week Clean-
ups a Big Success!

Our creeks, beaches and
ocean want to say THANK
YOU to the 982 volunteers
who helped clean up Santa
Barbara County's beaches
and creeks on September
19th as part of the annual
Coastal Clean-up Day. These
volunteers picked up 4,482
pounds of trash from
numerous creek and beach
sites throughout the county
and prevented it from
escaping to the ocean.
Channelkeeper hosted a clean-up at West Beach (our adopted beach),
where cigarette butts were again the number one trash problem. As
part of the Creek Week festivities and in preparation for possible El Niño
rains, Channelkeeper, with support from the City of Goleta and
community volunteers, also cleaned more than two miles of San Jose
Creek last week, picking up 253 pounds of trash.

Help Monitor our Marine Protected Areas
MPA Watch Volunteer Training Workshop

October 6th

Do you enjoy long walks on
the beach and helping to
promote ocean conservation? 
Channelkeeper is looking for
dedicated volunteers to help
us record and track human
activities in and adjacent to
Santa Barbara's Marine
Protected Areas (MPAs)
through our MPA Watch
program. The information we
collect provides important
information to understand how
people are using MPAs and

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIW03xz9LhllQhHJ8HkDZS_mUAnvor5F03J_NSCPj56ZofGO-Nzhswt_xmJAwbSQdyLLMDsFkIUX_uM3pjt167Rv4YdtTlMw9f2r6MASc7p2bhKuwA_FHlQs-uKXLmg0JEDJhw1bSVjTdpyBHnilDRWY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIf76pgWfDz0HgM43mFw9XHDcMSv0pPFTUoNpCfoAFVs0YDNI3S3vgCNc15M_LuDbVtck3rX4WsTGk3-l0QnKVw1j3QiWunM_S02hoIWPTyamFOMST4_ECB4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIXiRNVmfI2wjjLv0IWlSzHNbt_WmkTU7nEqbUbS62ZvO0wOxYIACjApDL1bBZNhVD_wh0zbezFIhuR_v2Cg4VHMrYtkoxlX5sKAv_d4bo7AuuDcYQbtIhrV_ETCyhsI7xA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIf76pgWfDz0Hke_58_H9z4yANyOGPoJd8XewoHm1TiXFRyphL_WOx9-UDNm6QN-zx6BKoKn0UWv8jWvjjLohMV-MuqadQlYFHTcXCmW3QLuKEm2pG8C_pKlOrn_bDWI6mA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIZl4r05XqVLaICqTmyqo1QOh-dyOXuxBg2eLgqtrhULTP2V9QJDFPWXfSxLXXzpUEHcKz-0GdFTCvUpL4abnYX0peOso6sJM3dxXa2p-7xzXh59uqzvkZ2A=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIZl4r05XqVLaICqTmyqo1QOh-dyOXuxBg2eLgqtrhULTP2V9QJDFPWXfSxLXXzpUEHcKz-0GdFTCvUpL4abnYX0peOso6sJM3dxXa2p-7xzXh59uqzvkZ2A=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIZl4r05XqVLaICqTmyqo1QOh-dyOXuxBg2eLgqtrhULTP2V9QJDFPWXfSxLXXzpUEHcKz-0GdFTCvUpL4abnYX0peOso6sJM3dxXa2p-7xzXh59uqzvkZ2A=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIZl4r05XqVLaICqTmyqo1QOh-dyOXuxBg2eLgqtrhULTP2V9QJDFPWXfSxLXXzpUEHcKz-0GdFTCvUpL4abnYX0peOso6sJM3dxXa2p-7xzXh59uqzvkZ2A=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIZl4r05XqVLaICqTmyqo1QOh-dyOXuxBg2eLgqtrhULTP2V9QJDFPWXfSxLXXzpUEHcKz-0GdFTCvUpL4abnYX0peOso6sJM3dxXa2p-7xzXh59uqzvkZ2A=&c=&ch=
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helps inform MPA
management. Becoming an
MPA Watch volunteer is easy
and fun.  Save the date for the
next volunteer training workshop on Tuesday, October 6th at 6:30pm
at UCSB in Bren Hall Room 4016.  Snacks and drinks will be provided!
If you want to attend or learn more about MPA Watch, please email or
call us at 805.563.3377 ext. 4.  Every MPA Watch volunteer will receive
a free Channelkeeper t-shirt, and volunteers that complete 10 surveys
will receive an additional exciting treat!

Stream Team
October 10-11    

Stream Team is
Channelkeeper's volunteer-
based water quality
monitoring program. Every
month, volunteers join
Channelkeeper staff to test
for common water quality
parameters at numerous
sites in the Ventura River
and Goleta Valley
watersheds. Come join us
to help protect our local
waterways. Stream Team in

Ventura will meet at 9am on Saturday, October 10th, and Goleta
Stream Team will meet at 10am on Sunday, October 11th. For more
information, visit our website, email us or call 805.563.3377 ext. 5.

MPA SPLASH! Event
Saturday, October 17th    

Join us for our third
annual Marine Protected
Area (MPA) Surf, Paddle,
Learn And Swim Hangout
(SPLASH) event on
Saturday, October 17th
from 11 am-2 pm at the
park above Devereux
Beach. We'll celebrate our
MPA at Campus Point/IV
Reef, explore its
recreational potential, and
participate in a group
paddle-out. Bring your
water gear of choice
(surfboards,
paddleboards, kayaks, or
snorkels) and paddle out
with us as we stage a
Campus Point MPA aerial

photo portrait. A limited number of kayaks and paddleboards will be

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIY7Bkfhlw2ccbr9EWMpKLCQKZda7DP81azW7pVTAGT_BFv4iwSdSNSUTu7uXrh01PuCCBH4sGDZzNLclxIwlTeaSnrCmciNUiyevWWbpBXmu&c=&ch=
mailto:penny@sbck.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIT8ugvExLlSzrZSuX4Lp7qXi1Pk9NU3t8iUFKbuVSiyALyyi4mQeOBJ_Osi-pEq_AeXpLtkgbJpb12tZ3cqK-7jEv0Dblm2Zm3dWlgaRYX8Tvjdsc3x5764iKFgFCiRy7A==&c=&ch=
mailto:jennad@sbck.org
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available thanks to Santa Barbara Adventure Company and Channel
Islands Outfitters. We'll also have live music, free food, and a drawing
for paddle-out participants. To RSVP or for more information, call
805.563.3377 ext. 5.

Santa Barbara Harbor & Seafood Festival 
Saturday, October 17th   

When it comes to fresh seafood, you can't get it
any fresher than right off the boat. On Saturday,
October 17th from 10 am-5 pm, the annual
Santa Barbara Harbor & Seafood Festival will
lure seafood lovers of all ages to Santa
Barbara's thriving Harbor for one of our
community's most beloved and flavorful events.
Come visit Channelkeeper at our booth on the
pier!  

Buy Axxess Books and Support
Channelkeeper!

Santa Barbara Axxess
books feature exclusive
discounts at more than
300 local merchants,
including unbeatable
savings on restaurants,
wine tasting, home, fitness
and more! Buy your
Axxess books from
Channelkeeper and Axxess
will donate $10 of your
purchase back to us!
Swing by our office at 714
Bond Avenue to pick yours up today or contact us by email or
805.563.3377 ext. 6.

Fall 2015 Newsletter Now Online!

Channelkeeper's Fall 2015 newsletter is now available on our website!
Read all about our latest victories on controlling agricultural pollution,
banning the bag, restoring flows in the Ventura River, and other
exciting news. Email us if you'd like to receive a hard copy in the
future. Happy reading!

Become a Channelkeeper Member! 

Your support for
Channelkeeper's efforts is
needed now more than
ever. Become a member of
the Channelkeeper crew
today with your tax-
deductible donation. You'll
be investing in clean water
and healthy communities
along the Santa Barbara
Channel today and for

mailto:laura@sbck.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIW03xz9LhllQPSd3XC9tldZSbFSTjaROsEyMM9-2EMHNLFDkt8Tr9Ff-IX1oFfIThbr6-POkHoUUBKPgUTvhxgTTSbGcxCFqTOVxfQvTnL3JV4mDJlRlHAJKAIN87abyfab1DYj5bCa_sVsQGttDGY0MWE5zd_F50i2237DKGW-dspj6BfNo-_OjmHOoCUuSWtdxazOjisVN&c=&ch=
mailto:laura@sbck.org
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future generations. With
your membership, you will
receive our regular newsletters, news updates and action alerts,
invitations to special Channelkeeper events and fun volunteer
opportunities, and a free Channelkeeper sticker. All new donors
contributing $50 or more can also receive a Channelkeeper t-shirt, and
for donations of $250 or more, bi-annual issues of Waterkeeper
magazine. Sign up today by calling 805.563.3377 ext. 2, emailing us,
or clicking here.

mailto:morgan@sbck.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015JCukz57iXI6App2YYXw8dOWtkTum_l9Ql_0u4SQ53qFB1qhtiZkIdO_211rmLoG94Ct84pmI9np2C6302uOYVAwNXk_AqeeDQ4BXnTuzfUIzJ8NrnUQ8_iDqf9OTeZtWhT2b_34sEGp4XL11-slRMl0VDFvt5TPBxVOcb-7bGt4vTHObcgbOQ==&c=&ch=
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